
From: Kent Hagg
To: Horton Patsy
Cc: doyle@esteslawfirm.com
Subject: RE: Reallocation of Project Costs for TID #38 / File No. 16TI005
Date: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 11:29:36 AM

Patsy –
 
               On behalf of Mall Drive, LLC, and Hagg Development, Inc., we have no objection to the
approval of the reallocation of costs for TID #38.
 
               Thank you.
 
Kent R. Hagg 
Whiting Hagg Hagg Dorsey & Hagg, LLP
P.O. Box 8008
601 West Boulevard
Rapid City, SD 57709-8008
(605) 348-1125
fax (605) 348-9744

NOTICE: This e-mail (including attachments) is covered by the
Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. §§2510-2521,
is confidential and may be legally privileged. If you are not
the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
retention, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this
communication is strictly prohibited. Please reply to the
sender that you have received this message in error, then
delete it. Thank you. WHITING HAGG HAGG DORSEY & HAGG, LLP 
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